February 8, 2018

Any nursing home that holds itself out to the public or advertises itself as having a
dementia special care unit must comply with the requirements at 105 CMR 150.022
through 150.029, and submit its annual disclosure form to the Department of Public
Health by March 1, 2018, as required at 105 CMR 150.028(A), regardless of whether
the information previously reported in the form has changed. Disclosure forms must
be submitted electronically to the Department using the Health Care Facility

Reporting System (HCFRS). Please click here for the disclosure form as well as
instructions for submission.


https://www.maseniorcare.org/sites/default/files/inline-files/Circular%20Letter%20DHCQ15-02-628DSCU%20Disclosure.pdf

